
ELECTRIC VEHICLE CHARGING 
AND PARKING IN SANTA CRUZ 

The City of Santa Cruz supports the use of zero/low emission vehicles as part of its 
efforts to reduce greenhouse gases and improve Santa Cruz air quality. 

As of March 2022, thanks to grant funding, we have installed 12 spaces with 
Blink electric vehicle charging stations for public use located at the addresses below. 

The Blink chargers are compatible with all plug-in hybrid and fully electric vehicles. 
They work with or without an app. Without the app, a touch credit card is needed. To 
download the Blink app, visit https://blinkcharging.com/corporate/blink-mobile-app/.

The Blink chargers have touch screens that tell the user the rates. 

Due to the limited number of chargers, the EV parking spots are for electric vehicles 
only. If your vehicle is not charging, you may be ticketed or towed.

3 Chargers: Soquel/Front Garage    601 Front St

3 Chargers: River/Front Garage  Lot 10    24 River St

2 Chargers: Pearl Alley Garage  Lot 8     710 Cedar Street 

2 Chargers:  South Pacific Ave   Lot 12 902 Pacific Ave  

1 Charger:  Beach Hill  Lot 18     25 Beach St

1 Charger: Marini's     55 Municipal Wharf       

One charger on the east side, Lot 32, 1111 Soquel Ave, has not been upgraded to 
the Blink model.




